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NOTICE

This refers to Tender Notice for Hiring of Private Vehicles published in
KPPRA & BISEP website on 19th April, 2022 for Hiring of Private Vehicles.
Due to Eid-Ul-Fitr Holidays the bids for Hiring of Private Vehicles will be
open on Monday, May 9th, 2022.

The other terms & conditions of tender notice, opening / closing time

and venue will remain the same.
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